
   The Volunteer of the Month 

Award is given each month to a 

volunteer who exhibits outstanding 

commitment to volunteer service.  

This month’s Volunteer of the 

Month is Susanna Neulieb. 

 

   In 2006, Susanna saw an 

advertisement in her church 

bulletin and has been volunteering 

at the Center every Monday leading 

a popular Bible Study.  

 

   When I asked Susanna what she enjoys most  

about volunteering she stated, “I enjoy the family 

atmosphere of Bible Study at Marian E. Burch and 

sharing the Gospel with others.” 

  

   In Susanna’s spare time she enjoys playing her 

violin, cello, and making jewelry. 

 

   Susanna and her husband Bart live in Bellevue.  

                                                                              

They have two grown children.  

Their son, who lives in Toronto, 

does cancer research, and published 

his second research paper last 

month in Nature Magazine.  

 

   What you might be surprised to 

know is that Susanna was born in                  

Korea and lived in Germany for 25 

years. Susanna shared with me that           

she speaks perfect German! 

   

   When I asked Susanna what she would like to 

share with someone who is thinking about 

volunteering, she shared “volunteering touches 

everyone's heart. Through volunteering, God will 

bless you.” 

 

   The staff and clients would like to extend their 

thanks and appreciation to Susanna for twelve years 

of volunteer service.  

     

 

Dear Volunteers: 

    April is National Volunteer Month.  I would like to take this opportunity to thank each and everyone of 

you. We could not provide the high level of  service and programs to our clients without your helping 

hands and caring hearts.  To thank you for your service, we are hosting a volunteer appreciation luncheon.  

In order to have the proper food count, please RSVP to Cathy or Jody at 962-1750, no later than Friday, 

April 6th.   
                                                                                                                       

VOLUNTEER APPRECIATION LUNCHEON 
 
 

The luncheon will be held on Wednesday, April 18th, in the Whispering Pines Community Room located 

at the Calhoun County Medical Care Facility. The doors will open at 11:00 a.m. with appetizers and 

beverages available.  The recognition program will begin at 11:30 a.m., followed by lunch. A shuttle 

service from the back parking lot will be provided. I look forward to seeing you there and 

celebrating volunteerism. 
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